Roxbury Road Race Series To Accept Warm-
clothing Donations During November 26 Run

ROXBURY — The Roxbury Road Race Series will accept donations of warm-
weather clothing Saturday, November 26, before its 2.4-mile run, which will
start at 8:30 a.m.

Acceptable clothing of all types that could be utilized during the winter months
will be accepted by Cindy Scannell of Middlebury, who runs regularly in the
weekly races. Last year she collected pre-used sweaters and generated $55,
which was donated to the Loaves & Fishes charity in New Milford.

The race will start and finish near the Everett Hurlburt Community Park at 18
Apple Lane.

For more information, contact Scott Benjamin, the head director for the series,
at ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com or (860) 354-3521.
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